
 

The Institute of Cost Accountants of India 
(Set Up Under An ACT of Parliament)  

From the Desk of: 

CMA H Padmanabhan 

Council Member ICAI 2015-19 

 

Dear Professional Colleague, 

 

The Institute of Cost Accountants of India National Students’ Convention 

February 6
th

 and 7
th 

Wednesday & Thursday, at Thrissur, Kerala, Southern Region 

 

Greetings   

 

It gives me immense pleasure to share with you that as per our suggestion in the Council, It has been 

decided by the Institute to hold Students’ Convention for the first time involving all the student 

fraternity PAN Globe to give them a chance to prove their skill, talent and expertise in the field of the 

Profession as students. 

 

The ICAI Students’ Convention is scheduled to be held in February 2019 on 6
th

 Wednesday and 7
TH

 

Thursday at THRISSUR, Kerala State, India.  The STUDENT CONVENTION of this nature is being 

organised for the first time to the best of my knowledge by our Institute.     

  

The nature of programs connected with the same in uniformity will be shared with you in due course for 

encouraging student participation in all events.  The Regions, Chapters, ROCCs and CMA Support Centres 

are requested to bring this to the knowledge of the student fraternity of their respective command 

area/s about the same. 

 

We can give a good start for such unique programs for our BUDDING CMAs - the student fraternity.  

Come on, let us join together to make it a great grand success.  

 

More details on STUDENTS’ CONVENTION will be shared soon.  

 

Thanks and Regards, 

 

CMA H Padmanabhan 

Chairman, National Students’ Convention ICAI 

Email: pappaniob@gmail.com isc@gmail.com 

hp : 9447855775 / 9551789321 / 7907454105 


